Madison County Election Commission

P.O. Box 608 ~ 309 Park Dr - Suite B Canton, MS 39046 601-709-4523

| District 1 Timothy Jenkins 601-260-5856 | District 2 Julia Hodges 601-906-9780 | District 3 Pat Truesdale 601-613-7203 | District 4 Azzie Jackson Adams 601-497-0739 | District 5 Leroy Lacy 601-941-5095 |
|---|---|---------------------------------------|---|---|
|---|---|---------------------------------------|---|---|

February 28, 2018

Dr. Ronnie L. McGehee Superintendent Madison County Schools 476 Highland Colony Parkway Ridgeland, MS 39157

Dear Dr. McGehee:

The Madison County Election Commissioners and Supervisors find ourselves in a time-sensitive situation requiring a voting location for the voters of Grace Crossing Precinct to hold the June 5, 2018 Primary Election. We would like to request use of Madison Crossing Elementary School located at 300 Yandell Road, Madison, Mississippi.

Voting equipment would be delivered on Monday, June 4, 2018. The election would be held on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 (6:00AM - 8:00PM). Voting equipment would be picked up by noon on Wednesday, June 6, 2018. We would only need to utilize the school's front foyer and restrooms for the poll workers.

If a runoff were required, it would be held June 26, 2018, and the same Monday - Wednesday schedule listed above would be utilized.

If you or the Madison County School Board requires additional information, I may be contacted at 601-613-7203.

Sincerely,

Pat Truesdale, Chairman

Madison County Election Commission

Approved by the Madison County Board of Supervisors March 5, 2018.

messale

Sheila Jones, President Madison County Board of Supervisors